NE Surrey for EUROPE People's-
SR e Vote-

NEWSLETTER
A NEWSLETTER FOR US WHO WANT TO DO MORE TO REMAIN IN THE EUROPEAN UNION

Everyone is needed:

We have experienced the most extra-
ordinary weeks in British Political
History which ended with a total
collapse of the Johnson governments
attempt to silence Parliament.

The Governments attempt to negotiate a
solution to the "back-stop" seems to
inflame rather than solve the problem
because Johnson is only interested in
the tactical alliance with the DUP - not
the "Good Friday"-Agreement and the
people of Northern Ireland (who vote
Remain).

The sitting Government do not
command the majority of the
Parliament, and they are therefore not
seen as trustworthy representatives by
EU.

That means we have to create a
situation where the People are heard.
The people have to show their view -
and that will be respected by the EU
as well. (They have expressed that).

We have to show that this claim has
legitimacy by making the manifestation
on 19 October (The March) as powerful
as possible.

Bring friends and family members,
neighbours and acquaintants who
support the claim of a peoples Vote to
the March.

Let Us Be Heard

Newsletter no 3 2019
Activities up to 19 October
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Saturday 5 October: Guildford High Street
between 2pm and 4pm.

Saturday 5 October: Eprom,
Leatherhead/Dorking, Reigate & Redhill
between 10am and 4 pm

Saturday 12 October: Leafletting
Leatherhead/Dorking, Epsom, Reigate and
Redhill for October 19 March.

If you want to participate, please send us a
message on info@nes4eu.co.uk

Let The People be Heard
March 19 October

Editor: Morten Brinchmann
Newsletter for: North East Surrey for Europe.
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